AHS BBBC Meeting
Wednesday, October 25, 2017
Meeting located at AHS auditorium.  18 were in attendance. The meeting was called to order by Rick at 7:03 pm. Drew Defoor second the motion.
Finances – Sarah:
Pie graphs were shared with booster club budget income and expenses. Total budget for the booster club is $115,605. 
After explaining the budget of income and expenses there was a motion to except the budget by Drew Defoor and Koren Powell second the motion. 

President Report - Rick:
Rick thanked many committees and volunteers who have helped with the marching season including chaperones, logistics, and tailgate.
Sponsorship: Shannon Crowe
Update on band sponsorship. At this time there is $11,250 in sponsorships. We have surpassed our goal of $10,000.

Directors Report: Mr. Demkovich
Mr. Demkovich thanked everyone who has helped volunteer.
It has been a great year and he is looking forward to enlarging the band. He is hoping in a couple years for the band to participate in BOA Atlanta Regional.
The spring trip will be to Dallas on Friday, April 20-21. The cost will be around $375.
The band made all 1’s at the Region UIL.
Our next and last contest will be at the Pridgeon Stadium on Saturday, October 28 at 3:30 p.m.
Upcoming schedule was shared:
Friday, October 27 – Ridgepoint game – last game to perform
Saturday, October 28 – Pridgeon contest
Monday, November 13 – Region orchestra auditions at AHS (Will need someone to possibly be in charge to concession stands.)
Time is 4:30-9. Students need to pay $20 for auditions.
Wednesday, November 15 – End of season show at AHS. Meal tickets can be purchased and then listen to the show.
Tuesday, November 28 – Region band auditions – Phase 1 at Clements HS.
Saturday, December 2 – Region band audtions – Phase 2 and Freshman at Terry High School
Rock-a-thon will be Friday, December 10. Letters will be sent out again soon with a revamped letter to get more donations.
Senior burnout will be at the end of practice on Thursday, November 2 or November 9.

Next parent booster meeting will be Tuesday, January 23 at AHS at 7 p.m.

Rick ended the meeting at 7:50 

Michelle Taylor
Recording Secretary
 

